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 Viviana Antinolfi OBJ2015/2343/T 11/05/2015  11:42:23 I would like to object to the proposal of removing the two apple trees from this neighbouring garden. 

Not only the trees are beautiful and healthy looking, but they represent a natural and pleasant screen 

between 15 Lymington and 16 Fawley properties. Removing these trees would create a problem of 

overlooking not just at ground floor level, but also at first floor level. If any of these two trees need to 

be removed (in case, for instance,  it can be proven that they are not healthy) we would recommend 

they are REPLACED in the same location with other trees of similar size.

16 Fawley Road

NW6 1SH
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